ENGLISH

IS

POSSIBLE

PART I

מותאם לתוכנית הלימודים באנגלית לבגרות מודול A & B

תוכן עניינים - CONTENTS

Chapter 1	ICE - CREAM	4
Chapter 2	WORLD FESTIVALS	28
Chapter 3	FOOTBALL HISTORY	67
Chapter 4	PRINCESS DIANA	93
Chapter 5	EATING HEALTHILY	104
Chapter 6	NOTICE BOARD	116
Chapter 7	RESTAURANT MENU	127

Chapter 1 - ICE CREAM

Part A - Ice-cream is a frozen mixture of sugar, milk and flavoring.

People invented ice-cream in China more than 1000 years ago. A food very much like ice-cream first appeared in Rome. Roman emperors sent slaves to mountain tops to bring back fresh snow. Then they flavored and served it as an early form of ice-cream.



The King of England **Charles the 1st** offered his chef £500 a year to keep his ice-cream recipe secret from the rest of England.

The explorer **Marco Polo** learned about ice-cream during his trip to China and introduced it to Italy. Only in the 20th century ice-cream became popular food, not only for the rich, but also for common people.

<u>Translate into Hebrew - תרגם לעברית</u>

• ice-cream	• form	 bring back
• frozen	• king	• explorer
• milk	• offer	learned
• secret	• fresh	 introduced
• sugar	• like	invented
• people	• first	• in China
• snow	• sent	• 10 years ago
• served	• only	• common
• popular	• chef	20th century
• people	• not only	but also

Helpful Vocabulary - אוצר מילים

about	על	for	בשביל	only	רק
ago	לפני	form	צורה	people	אנשים
also	גם	fresh	טרי	popular	פופולרי
and	-1	from	מ-	recipe	מתכון
appear (ed)	להופיע	frozen	קפוא	rest	שאר
as	-)	his	שלו	rich	עשיר
become	להפוך להיות	ice-cream	גלידה	Roman	רומאי
bring back	להביא	in	ב-	Rome	רומא
but	אבל	introduce (ed)	להציג	secret	TIO
century	מאה	invent (-ed)	להמציא	send (sent)	לשלוח
chef	טבח	Italy	איטליה	Serve (ed)	להגיש
China	lio	keep (secret)	לשמור(בסוד)	slave	עבד
common	פשוטים	king	מלך	snow	שלג
during	בזמן	learn (-ed)	ללמוד	sugar	סוכר
early	מוקדם	like	כמו, דומה ל.	than	מ-
emperor	קיסר	milk	חלב	then	אז
England	אנגליה	mixture	תערובת	they	הם
explorer	חוקר	more	יותר	to	ל-
first	לראשונה	mountain	הר	tops	פסגות
flavor (-ed)	טעם	much	הרבה, מאוד	trip	מסע
flavoring	לתת טעם	of	של	very much	מאוד
food	אוכל	offer (-ed)	להציע	years	שנים



<u>Translate into Hebrew - תרגם לעברית</u>

• frozen mixture -	people invented -
Roman emperors -	ice-cream appeared -
mountain tops -	emperors sent slaves -
• fresh snow -	they flavored -
early form -	they served -
• his chef -	King offered -
• ice-cream recipe -	Marco Polo learned -
• his trip -	he introduced -
common people -	ice-cream became -
• popular food -	more than 10 years ago -

Translate into English - תרגם לאנגלית

- לשמור •	- שלחו	- תערובת
- חוקר •	- הר •	- חלב •
- TIO •	- להביא •	- סוכר
- הציג	- שלג •	- המציאו
- מאה •	- טרי •	- אנשים
- פופולרי	- הגישו •	- אוכל
- עשירים •	- מלך •	- בסין
- פשוטים	- צורה •	- מאוד
- רק •	רציע •	- הופיע

Complete the sentences and answer the questions

1. Ice-cream is a frozen mixture of (what? - מה)
2.People invented ice-cream (where?)
3. People invented ice-cream (when?)
4.A food very much like ice-cream first appeared (where?)
5. Roman emperors sent slaves to bring back (what?)
6. They then flavored and served it as (what?)
7.(who ?) offered his chef £500 a year
8. The King of England offered his chef (how much?)
9. Charles the 1st offered his chef £500 (why?)
10. The explorer, Marco Polo, learned about ice-creams (when?)
11. Marco Polo was a (what ?)
12. Ice-cream became popular food for common people (when?)

(בחר במילה הנכונה) Choose the right word

Ice-cream is a (**cold / frozen**) mixture of sugar, milk and flavoring. People (**brought / invented**) ice-cream in China more than 1000 years (**after/ago**).

A food very much like ice-cream first (**came / appeared**) in Rome. The Roman emperors sent (**workers / slaves**) to mountain tops to bring back (**fresh / white**) snow. Then they flavored and (**asked / served**) it as an early (**table / form**) of ice-cream.

The King of England, Charles the 1st, (**sent / offered**) his chef £500 a year to keep his ice-cream recipe (**milk / secret**) from the rest of England.

The (**king / explorer**), Marco Polo, learned about ice-cream during his (**ship / trip**) to China and (**introduced / sent**) it to Italy. Only in the 20th (**day / century**) ice-cream became popular food not only for (**rich/first**), but also for (**bad / common**) people.

Copy the chosen word and translate it

• frozen - קפוא	•
•	•
•	•
•	•
•	•
•	•
•	•
•	•

Put the following names in categories

Marco Polo, ice-cream, King of England, £500, milk, Charles the 1st , sugar, Roman emperor, China, England, 20th century, Rome, 1000 years ago, slaves, chef

foods	people	countries	numbers

Translate into Hebrew the following sentences

1. I love frozen yogurt.
2. Alexander Bell invented a telephone.
3. It was 17 years ago .
4. Madonna first appeared in a TV show.
5. I sent you SMS 2 minutes ago .
6. Please bring me some water.
7. Tom drinks only fresh juice.
8. Mike offered me \$ 3000 for the car.
9. Can you keep the recipe secret?
10. Sam and Tom were in the mountains .
11. They are explorers .
12. I learned about Kings of England from this book.
13. I visited my relatives during this trip .
14. Have you been to China ?
15. I was in Rome last month.
16. I want to introduce you to my friends.
17. Today even common people have cell phones.
18. Tom Cruise became popular after the movie "Mission Impossible".
19. This is the chef of this restaurant.
20. Mountain tops in Africa are always white with snow .

Complete the sentences - use the bank

- Ice-cream is a frozen mixture of ...
- People invented ice-cream in ...
- A food very much like ice-cream ...
- Roman emperors sent slaves to ...
- They then flavored and served it ...
- The King of England offered his chef £500 a year
- Marco Polo, learned about ice-creams during
- Only in the 20th century ice-cream became ...

Bank

- China more than 1000 years ago. as an early form of ice-cream.
- to keep his ice-cream recipe secret. mountain tops to bring back fresh snow.
- sugar, milk and flavoring. his trip to China and introduced them to Italy
- popular food not only for rich, but also for common people. first appeared in Rome.



מילות השאלה - Question Words

who - מי / where - איפה

Answer the questions and translate them

- .	***	IIIVCIICCU	ti ic icc	Ci Caiii.		

- 2. **Who** sent slaves to the mountains to bring snow?
- 3. **Who** learned about ice-cream in China?

1 Who invented the ice-cream?

- 4. **Who** introduced the ice-cream to Europe?
- 5. **When** did people invent the ice-cream?
- 6. When did the ice-cream become popular?
- 7. **Where** was the ice-cream invented?
- 8. Where did a chef get £500 to keep ice-cream recipe secret?



True or False?

	גלידה זו היא תערובת של סוכר וחלב קפוא. סינים המציאו את הגלידה לפני 1000 שנה. אוכל שדומה לגלידה אכלו גם ברומה העתיקה.
	אוכל שדומה לגלידה אכלו גם ברומה העתיקה.
	•
	עבדים הביאו שלג וממנו עשו גלידה.
	לשלג הוסיפו סוכר וחלב וקיבלו גלידה.
	צ'רלס ה - 1 היה קיסר רומאי.
	מלך אנגליה שילם לטבח שלו \$5000 לחודש.
	האנגלים שמרו על סודיות מתכון הגלידה.
	מרקו פולו עשה טיול לסין.
	. שם הוא למד על גלידה והציג אותה לאיטלקים.
	רק 20 פשוטי עם אכלו גלידות.

Answer the questions using the bank

1. Who sent slaves to the mountain tops?				
2. Who brought back snow and served ice-cream?				
3. Who tried to keep ice-cream recipe secret?				
4. Who learned about ice-cream in China?				
5. Who celebrated 100 th birthday?				
6. Who saw cute vans that travel around cities and sell ice-cream?				
7. Who must not play music before 12 a.m. – 7 p.m.?				
8. Who may be taken to court and fined?				
slaves, Roman emperors, ice-cream cone, King of England,				
ice-cream sellers, Marco Polo, everybody, ice-cream sellers				

שתי - When

Number the events in chronological order

<u>סדר על פי סדר כרונולוגי</u>

A)		В)
<u>5</u>	yesterday	in 1985
_1	in the 20th century	yesterday
2	in 2003	3 days ago
4	2 days ago	4 hours ago
6	4 hours ago	last December
3	last February	tomorrow
C)		D)
	_ 1000 years ago	in the 19th century
	_ on Monday	in 1997
	_ in 1903	4 hours ago
	_ 5 weeks ago	tomorrow
	_ 12 hours ago	in the time of Marco Polo
	_ last April	on Tuesday
E)		F)
	_ 6 days ago	in the 14th century
	_ in 2004	in 2003
	_ 2 weeks ago	now
	_ 4 seconds ago	2 minutes ago
	_ in the time of King David	last Saturday
	Write the events	in the order you numbered
A)_		
B) _		
C) _		
D) .		
E) _		
F) _		

Find the words in the crossword and translate them

appeared	century	• common
• during	• explorer	• first
• form	• fresh	invented
• keep	• king	• learned
mountains	• people	• popular
• rich	• secret	• sent
• served	• slaves	• snow
• trip	• no	• yes

crossword puzzle

d	X	S	r	t	р	S	S	i	n	у	е	S	X	S
n	٧	j	W	е	е	е	n	е	k	g	X	I	С	I
0	r	j	h	r	r	٧	0	У	n	W	q	а	S	Х
m	р	I	٧	f	е	0	r	р	g	t	S	٧	n	i
m	I	е	0	n	r	u	I	а	I	n	р	е	0	r
0	d	r	t	Х	t	t	е	р	h	е	i	S	W	h
С	m	е	а	n	S	t	j	m	Х	р	r	r	С	k
u	d	t	е	r	С	е	S	0	t	е	t	i	u	i
С	k	С	i	٧	h	٧	n	u	W	i	r	m	0	d
Х	а	f	I	С	а	0	d	n	р	j	q	W	j	е
n	t	W	k	S	0	р	С	t	d	е	Z	k	0	n
g	n	i	k	h	g	Z	ı	а	f	r	е	S	h	r
d	е	r	а	е	р	р	а	i	٧	j	r	k	I	а
W	f	k	u	0	n	а	t	n	k	S	f	b	а	е
р	0	р	u	I	а	r	р	S	r	n	I	f	i	I

Part B - Ice-cream cone however, is only 100-years-old! The ice-cream

cone celebrated its 100th birthday in 2004 and its shape has not changed much over the past century. This is because the cone is a very nature-friendly form of packaging: there is no waste because you eat the container. Also, you can put one cone into another and so even 100 cones do not take much space.



<u>Part C</u> - Everybody saw cute vans that travel around cities and sell ice-creams. It may be interesting to know that there is an "<u>ice-cream van</u> law" in the UK.

In Britain, by law, ice cream vans must not play their music before noon and after 7 p.m. Outside these hours, ice-cream sellers can only use a hand bell to let people know that they are in the neighborhood. Otherwise they could be taken to court and fined for noise.

"ice-cream van law" - חוק רכב הגלידה





Helpful Vocabulary

after	אחרי	everybody	כולם	outside	מחוץ ל
also	גם	fine(d)	לקנוס	p.m.	בין צהרים לחצות
another	אחר	form	צורה	packaging	אריזה
around	מסביב	hand	יד	play	לנגן
because	בגלל	hours	שעות	put	לשים
before	לפני	however	אבל	saw (see)	ראה (לראות)
bell	פעמון	interesting	מעניין	sell	למכור
birthday	יום הולדת	into	לתוך	sellers	מוכרים
Britain	בריטניה	its	שלו/שלה	shape	צורה
can	יכול	know	לדעת	so	сך
Can be	יתכן	law	חוק	space	מקום
celebrate	לחגוג	let	לאפשר	take	לקחת
change	לשנות	may be	יכול להיות	their	שלהם
cities	ערים	much	הרבה	travel	לטייל
cone	גביע גלידה	must not	אסור	U.K	בריטניה
container	מכולה	nature	טבע	use	להשתמש
court	בית משפט	neighborhood	שכונה	van	טנדר
cute	נחמד	noise	רעש	very	מאוד
eat	לאכול	noon	צהרים	waste	זבל, פסולת
even	אפילו	otherwise	אחרת	years old	בן (כמה)



Translate into Hebrew

ice-cram cone -	• ice-cream vans -
only 100 years old -	• must not play -
• its 100 birthday -	• before noon -
• its shape -	• after 7 p.m
nature-friendly form -	hand bell -
form of packaging -	• ice-cream sellers -
no waste -	• in the neighborhood -
cute vans -	take to court -
ice-cream van -	• can be fined -

Translate into English

- לדעת - -	בל -	גביע - • זב	•
- חוק	- כיל	- אבל	•
- לנגן	• - אכול	לחגוג - • לא	•
- שעות	- 0	יום-הולדת - ● גב	•
- פעמון	• - חר	צורה - • או	•
- בסביבה	• קום	להשתנות - • מי	•
- בית-משפט	ולם -	מאה - • כוי	•
- רעש	• - טייל	- בגלל	•
- לקנוס	עניין -	אריזה - • מע •	•
			_

Match the English phrases (below) to the Hebrew

אנשי •
• להבי
• הרבו
אין פ •
• לפני
אחד •
חגגנ•
רק ל •
• מתכו
בזמן •
אסור •

English phrases

- · people invented
- · we celebrated
- form of packaging
- no waste
- you must not play
- ice-cream sellers
- ice-cream recipe
- you eat the container
- bring back
- during his trip
- only now

- 51 years ago
- became popular
- frozen mixture
- popular food
- nature-friendly
- by law
- · around cities
- one into another
- for rich only
- much space
- common people

Fill in the following sentences. Use the bank of words
1. Ice-cream cone, however, is only 100! The
ice-cream coneits 100th birthday in 2004 and its
has not changed much over the past
This is because the cone is a very form of
packaging: there is nobecause you
the container. Also, you canone cone into another and
so100 cones do not take much
Bank: waste, years-old, century, celebrated, put, eat, shape, space, nature-friendly, even
2. Everybody cute vans thataround cities and ice-creams. It may be interesting to
that there is an "ice-cream van law" in UK. In, by
law, ice cream vans play their music
noon and after 7 p.m. Outside these, ice-cream
sellers can only use a to let people know that
they are in the Otherwise they could be
taken to and fined for
Bank: know, before, saw, sell, travel, _must not, court, hand bell, hours, neighborhood, noise, Britain

New Context - הקשר חדש

Bank: years-old, century, celebrate, put, eat, shape, space, nature-friendly, even

Using the above bank, Complete the sentences

1. It's my birthday toda	ay. I am 19	!			
2. My favorite song is "	of my heart".				
3. Oh, you to	oo much sugar in the coffee.				
4. People invented com	4. People invented computers in the 20th				
5. This is a	_ product – you may recycle th	e packaging.			
6. We all love football,	my grandmother!				
7. What a huge (ענק)	car! There is a lot of	inside.			
8. Will you	this cake? I baked (אפיתי) it my	/self!			

Bank: know, before, saw, sell, traveled, must not, hours, neighborhood, Britain

9. Will you come to the party? We will _____ Joe's birthday.

Using the above bank, Complete the sentences

10. Do not come	noon. We will not finish to repair your car.
11. Do you	how to keep these foods fresh?
12. I	many amazing animals during my trip to Africa.
13. I	a lot during this summer. I was in Italy and France

14. I have no friends in the	I feel lonely sometimes.				
15. I spend 2 in the gym every day.					
16. My family lived 3 years in					
17. Tom wanted to	_ his secret recipe to the chef.				
18. You make r	noise during these hours (14:00 – 16:00).				
Match the antonyms Use the bank	<u>Translate into Hebrew</u>				
1. before	1. before noon -				
2. everybody	2. everybody wins -				
3. outside	3. outside the house -				
4. take	4. take my food -				
5. my	5. my birthday -				
6. buy (לקנות)	6. buy a van -				
7. first	7. our secret -				
8. van	8. big blue van -				
9. celebrate	9. in the neighborhood -				
0. neighborhood	10. bring back -				
Bank: work, car, inside,	11. a new form -				
far away , after, nobody,	12. much space -				
his, put, sell, last	13. car sellers -				

Match the words with the same meaning

1. Britain	Bank:
2. shape	near the house,
3. during	come, at the time,
4. neighborhood	good food, form,
5. appear	U.K, 100 years,
6. popular	traveling, 12 a.m.
7. trips	bring somewhere
8. century	famous, however,
9.take somewhere	nice, put on the table
10. but	
11. fresh food	
12. serve	
13. noon	
14. cute	

